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I believe the voting system would be fairer and more democratic with the following
changes:

One vote for one person in the district (property owners who do not live in the district
do not get to vote in the district)

Corporations don’t get a vote; only people get a vote
Voting being made compulsory to ensure as many voices as possible are heard
A preferential voting system, which ensures better community representation
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